
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Pastor, 
 
It is a great honor and privilege to recommend to you Adam and Ayla Cottrell.  I have 
known both of them for many years.  I have had to privilege to work with Adam in various 
ministry forms over the past 10 years.  From camps to revivals and from visitation to 
personal conversations it has been my joy to watch him grow in his relationship with 
Christ and now in his relationship with Ayla.  To see them work together as a team and 
desire to do what God has called them to do has been a thrill to my heart and soul.   
 
I am looking forward to all that they will do on the mission field.  How they will be able to 
tell others what God has done in their lives and how He can also do it for them if they will 
just trust Him.   
 
Would you please consider this young couple for both financial and prayerful support.  
They will not let you down and they will make a difference around the world.   
 
Thank you for your time in the matter and may we all rejoice in the lives that will be 
touched as this couple allows God to work through them. 
 
May God continue to bless all that you set your hands to do. 
 
 
Reaching Kids for Christ; 
 
 

Rev. Steve Harney 
 
Steve Harney 
2 Tim 2:2 
Cool Kids Ministries 
606.305.4218 
www.coolkidsministries.com 

http://www.coolkidsministries.com/

